
Informe de estudios de julio 

Luis Sisco Siscoluis8@gmail.com telf.: +57 322-930-2510 

 

 

Greetings dear brothers, God continue to 

bless you greatly. 

Thanks to God my wife and I are very well. 

Thanks to the Lord we were able to get a larger 

and safer apartment for us, the place we used 

to live is now the meeting place of the church. 

Moving was beneficial to us and to church 

meetings. Today the city of Popayán has a 

serious shortage of fuel due to road closures 

caused by the indigenous people of the area, 

this will affect the city a lot, last year 

something similar happened and it was very 

complicated to get food and transportation. I 

hope in the Lord that it will not be like that 

time. 

My mother has been very sick suddenly, 

yesterday she went to the doctor and the 

diagnosis was not very very good. You must 

stick to a stronger and therefore more 

expensive treatment and for such conditions 

you cannot travel until you are well. That 

news made me very sad as I wanted to see my 

mother and share with her after 4 years. 

The brethren in the church are doing very well. 

We were able to get a place which will serve as 

a meeting room for the church, it is larger and 

quieter thank God. I continue to work in the 

homes of some brothers giving Bible studies 

and organizing early studies with new contacts. 

I ask you for much prayer for the work and for 

me, to continue with courage in this beautiful 

work. 

Thank you for your help, for me it is a 

great blessing. May the love of the Lord 

be with you 

I share photos of my activities and 

summary of them. 

 

 

In my Sunday responsibilities, I continue to lead the study of 
the first hour. I was able to share 3 sermons this month and 
every end of the month I lead a space to learn new hymns for 
the worship of the Lord. 

 

 

I continue to lead the studios on Wednesdays. 
 

 

In the month of July we were able to count on the pleasant 
visit of our brothers Danny Mckibben, who gave us studies 
during the week in the houses of the brothers, as well as on 
the Lord's Day. May the Lord continue to bless you. 
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He continued his studies on the doctrine of Christ in a 

space at the workplace with Sister Angy on Fridays. 

We continue our weekly studies with the 
brothers: Germán, Maricel and María on 
Wednesday mornings. 

 

We were also able to have a study with Anaskari 
and his family upstairs. 

I continue my studies on the doctrine of Christ with 

Sister Diana on Mondays. 
 
 

On July 21 we had a study with Doña Lucia 
grandmother of our sister Angy was interested, I hope 
to continue studying with her. 

 

On July 22, we went to our sister Diana's house and 
shared a study on the soul. 
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On July 24, our brother Danny shared a studio with 
our sister Claudia, in a space at the workplace. 

Brother Danny and I went on my motorcycle to the 
houses of our brothers German, Maricel and Maria 
where we could share with them, unfortunately the 
photographs were deleted. 
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